
Building Inspections - follow up: Resent: sign permit application 171 Cumberland 

Inspection officials-

I submitted the attached sign application materials on June 26th but have not received a 
confirmation as of yet. 

I appreciate your advisement of the status of the application and am ready to submit 
payment when requested.

Thank you,

Markos

Markos Miller 
17 Atlantic St
Portland, ME
04101
(207) 807­2681

From: markossmiller@hotmail.com
To: buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov; markossmiller@hotmail.com
Subject: Resent: sign permit application 171 Cumberland
Date: Thu, 26 Jun 2014 23:17:27 ­0400

This email includes a copy of the Liability certificate. It was not included in my previous 
email.

City Inspections Office-

Please find attached all Sign Application documents for Ten Ten Pie LLC for the retail store at 
171 Cumberland Ave in Portland.
The application is for the installation of one 36" diameter plexiglass facing on an existing 36" 
round aluminum sign frame mounted on the front of the building. The plexiglass will contain 
an image of the Earth and will not contain any text.

From: Markos Miller <markossmiller@hotmail.com>
To: "buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov" <buildinginspections@portlandmai...
Date: 7/2/2014 12:41 PM
Subject: follow up: Resent: sign permit application 171 Cumberland
Attachments: G1 Sign Application 171 Cumberland.pdf; G2 cover ltr 171 Cumberland.pdf; G3 permission 171 

Cumberland .pdf; C1 Site plan 171 cumberland.pdf; C2 Detail 171 Cumberland.pdf; C3 Sign 
Detail 171 Cumberland.pdf; G4 payment 171 Cumberland.pdf; G5 Certificateof Liability 171 
Cumberland.pdf
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This electronic file includes:
-written permission from the property owner
-a sketch of the lot with buildings, and sign location.
-a sketch of the image of the Earth that will be on the plexiglass face and a photo of the 
existing sign frame
-a sketch of the mounting detail
­A Certificate of Liability naming the City of Portland is also included.

Please note that there is no existing signage.

The sign will be located 87" above sidewalk grade on a front facade of 21' by 12'. It will 
be backlit with T5 fluorescent bulbs utilizing the existing hardware. The plexiglass face will be 
mounted to the existing sign frame with an aluminum bracket utilizing metal screws.

I will be calling to make payment with a credit card the following day.

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Ten Ten Pie, LLC
Markos Miller,  Manager

807-2681
markossmiller@hotmail.com

Markos Miller 
17 Atlantic St
Portland, ME
04101
(207) 807­2681
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